
 

 

Revised RFP Notification of Award 

To: Vendors Responding to Request for Proposal (RFP) Number 3777 for the 
Mississippi Division of Medicaid (DOM) 

From: Craig P. Orgeron, Ph.D. 

Date:  February 23, 2016 

Subject: Notification of Award 

Contact Name:  Patti Irgens 

Contact Phone Number: 601-432-8223 

Contact E-mail Address: Patti.Irgens@its.ms.gov 

 

 
Regarding Information Technology Services (ITS) RFP Number 3777 for implementation and 
integration of the Interoperability Platform, an Enterprise Service Bus (ESB) and a Healtheway 
eHealth Exchange Gateway for the Mississippi Division of Medicaid (DOM), please be advised that 
there was an insignificant math error of $2.00 in the award to HP Enterprise Services, LLC, and the 
revised not-to-exceed 5 year lifecycle cost is $5,684,894.00. 
 
ITS and DOM thank you for your participation in the RFP process. 
 

cc: ITS Project File Number 41532 

 


